MINISTER FOR WAR ORGANIZATION OF INDUSTRY.

BOX 2831AA., G.P.O.,
MELBOURNE, C.1.

9th October, 1v44.

Dear lr. Watkins,

‘ I wish to acknowledge your letter of 5tn
Gctober, and your representations on behalf of Nr. A. C.
Boddy, of 275 Beaumont Street, Hamilton, N.S.W., wno is
anxious to obtain permission to build -a home at Fennells
Bay, Toronto, N.S.W.

I shall be pleased to have enquiries made
into this matter, and will communicate with you again as
soon as practicable.

Yours sincerely,

. Dedmen )

* D. Watkins, Esq., M.P.,
Federal lMembers' Rooms,
Hunter Street,
NEWCASTLE. N.S.W.
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